From: Rob

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 6:42 PM

To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>;

David West <<u>david.west@richmondhill.ca</u>>; Karen Cilevitz <<u>karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca</u>>; Godwin Chan <<u>godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca</u>>; Clerks Richmondhill <<u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>>

Subject: Richmond Hill Mayor - Appointment / Election

Thanks so much for your service Councillors and Clerks! Always appreciated!

Due to the glimpses of Council in action together that I have had, I am not having confidence in Council, being able to come to an appointment/decision/consensus for Mayor that would be in the best interests of Richmond Hill.

My lack of confidence in Council being able to come together positively, puts me in the awkward position of supporting the expense of more than half a million dollars on a by-election.

Please let me have any thoughts/questions/ideas.

Regards, Rob Cummins 22 Schomberg Road Oak Ridges